
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Shelia Welch' <Shelia.Welch@caresouth-carolina.com> 

Date: 11/20/2013 2:43:17 PM
Subject: RE: I-CARE Funding

Sheila,

August was paid the first of October. The new invoice form will be sent today.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Shelia Welch [mailto:Shelia.Welch@caresouth-carolina.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 1:31 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: I-CARE Funding

Tony I have not received payment for I-Care Services for August, September, or October. Nor have I received a
correspondence stating that there are errors with our billing. I did receive an email stating that our October Payment 
Request Form was completed on the wrong PRF form. But I, nor any other AAA have received a new PRF form I- 
CARE. I understand that you have taken on the financial department at the LGOA short term and I am certain that 
you are extremely busy. But if you would please check on this for me, I certainly would appreciate it.

Shelia Capps Welch, Director
Vantage Point,a division of CareSouth Carolina, Inc.
Pee Dee Regional Aging and Disability Resource Center
843-383-8632 Office
843-383-8754 Fax
843-230-1277 Cell
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